MINUTES OF THE METROPOLITAN SEWERAGE DISTRICT BOARD

MRS. ALICE S. TANDY APPEARED BEFORE THE BOARD & REVIEWED CRESCENT HILL SITUATION.

The regular monthly meeting of the Metropolitan Sewerage District Board was held in the Board
Room 501, City Building, Asheville, North Carolina, at 2:00 p. m. on Tuesday, November 18, 1969.

Chairman Peterson called the meeting to order and Mrs. Swicegood, Secretary, called the roll
with the following members present: Mr. Peterson, Mr. Garrison, Mrs. Swicegood, Mr. Dawson,
Mr. Baker, Mr. Clark, Mr. Robinson, Mr. Tandy, and Mr. Williams.

The members having received copies of the previous minutes, Mr. Robinson moved and Mrs. Swice-
good seconded the motion that they be approved as mecorded. This motion was carried unanimously.

Mr. Ben Clark, representing Weaverville as new member of the Metropolitan Sewerage District
Board and replacing Mr. Kyle E. Carter resigned, was sworn in by R. Curtis Ratcliff, Clerk of
Superior Court.

Chairman Peterson introduced Mrs. Alice S. Tandy who had previously requested to be heard.

Mrs. Tandy spoke at some length regarding the Crescent Hill septic tank situation. She demanded
that the District septic tank be demolished and requestéd information from the Engineer-Manager
on this point. Mr. Johnson pointed out that the Consulting Engineer was in the process of draw-
ing the plans and this question could not be answered at this time. Chairman Peterson ruled that
a final decision would depend on the engineer's plans which would not be available until after
the first of the year and suggested that Mrs. Tandy contact the Board at a later date.

The Engineer-Manager gave a brief report covering the status of the engineering de51gn of both
Crescent Hill plant and the Beaverdam sewer project.

County Commissioners, Gordon Greenwood and Roy Trantham, had been invited to attend the meeting
for an informal discussion. They both spoke briefly complimenting the MSD Board on the ser-
vices they are rendering to the community, and requested the Board to continue its cooperation.
with the Buncombe County Commissioners. Chairman Peterson thanked the €ommissioners.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 3:20 p. m.
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